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The National Science 
Foundation of China 

（ NSFC ）  Creative 

Research Group Fund 
(10 Million grant) led by 
Prof. Yao was approved 
and a launch ceremony 
was held at Peking 
University. 
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Project Launch Ceremony Held for National 
Science Foundation of China Creative 

Research Group Fund led by Prof. Yao! 

Dr. Yao has 
successfully 
won a National 
S&T Dept Major 
project aimed 
at developing 
breath-based 
screening tech 
for COVID-19. 
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     Scientific Publications 

1. We investigated the exhaled breath flow 
dynamics and transmission risks under 
different exhaling modes, and the work titled 
“Quantitatively Visualizing Airborne Disease 
Transmission Risks of Different Exhalation 
Activities through CO2 Imaging” was 
published a supplementary cover by ES&T. 
 

   
 

Other Selected Scientific Activities 

1. A launch ceremony was held for the National 
S&T Dept Major project aimed at developing 
breath-based screening tech for COVID-19. Dr. 
Yao was the PI for the project.  

 
 

2. Dr. Yao’s NSFC Outstanding Scholar Grant 
was completed and rated as one of five 
“excellent” s out of the 30 grant recipients in 
2017. 

 

 
 

3. Dr. Yao was selected as one of the 
“excellent” from College of Environmental 
Sciences and Engineering, Peking 
University. 

 

 
4. Dr. Yao co-chaired the 7th National 

Bioaerosol Symposium held by Lanzhou 
University. 
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5. Our lab has developed a mouse-based 

sensor system for real-time monitoring air 
toxicity. 

 
 

 
Student News 

 
1. Dr. Xinyue Li has won the prestigious Peking 
University “Boya” Postdoctoral Fellowship. 
 

 
 

Our next issue is expected to be in August 

2023 & we look forward to exciting news from 

our group. For other information, please visit 

our laboratory web site: www.yaopkulab.com. 
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